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The first of eight Next-Generation 737-800s ordered by KLM-Royal Dutch Airlines rolls out of the Boeing paint
hangar in Renton, Wash. KLM will take delivery of this airplane later this month and will expand its services
among several European destinations. KLM is a major international carrier that operates an all-Boeing fleet. The
Next-Generation 737 is the fastest-selling new jetliner in history, with more than 1,100 ordered by customers
worldwide.
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